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End-of-life (EOL) notification for 9390 UL 924 UPS models 

 
With Eaton’s recent launch of a new line of UL 924-certified products based on the 93PM UPS platform, all UL 
924-certified 9390 models will be transitioning to EOL status effective October 1, 2016.  
 
Customers who have designs based on the 9390 or who wish to expand their current system should contact the 
product manager for exception requests. For a full list of affected models and replacement parts, please see the 
table below: 

 
 

EOL part number Replacement part number 

TA0412001130010 9PA04C0020A00L2 

TB0512001130010 9PK05C0020A00L2 

TB0612001130010 9PK06C0020A00L2 

TB0812001130010 9PK08C0020A00L2 

 
Please note that service support and spare parts will continue to be available for the 9390 UL 924 product. 
 
 

For more information, contact:  
 
 

Primary contact: Secondary contact: 
Amie Fish, product manager Robert Sebald, lead systems engineer 
919.870.3189 919.871.1931 
AmieBFish@eaton.com RobertCSebald@eaton.com 
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